
2020 Stewardship

Help us plan for 2020 by prayerfully considering what
your estimated givings might look like.

Dear Members and Friends of First Congregational Church of Prescott,

First and foremost, thank you for your
generous and faithful support of First
Congregational during this past
year. Your support has brought about
growth and security for our
ministry. With your continued support
we will sustain and even increase our
call for justice, compassion and
inclusivity in our Church community,
the community of Prescott and the
world at large.
Since our birth in 1880 we have tried
to be people of justice, compassion
and inclusivity in our community
beginning with our ministry to the
Chinese who lived along Granite
Creek. During 2019 we have continued
that tradition in many ways including
hosting a community wide forum on
race relations, sponsoring a DACA
student and standing up for refugees
both at our nearby border and around
the world.
The spirit is moving among us, thanks
be to God. That movement is calling us
to a deeper walk of faith with our
leader Jesus of Nazareth.  Our money
is one part of that faith. Please
prayerfully estimate what you believe
God is leading you to, by faith, give to
First Congregational Church of
Prescott for the year of 2020.
Thank you, in advance, for your
boldness and generosity.  
Rev. Ralph Wagner, Co-Moderator
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